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Subject: Draft Comprehensive Plan

From: Rae Ann Weymouth  
Sent: Tuesday, May 13, 2025 4:14 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Draft Comprehensive Plan 

NOTE: 
A previous version of this message was sent by mistake.  Please use this version to include my comments 
in the public record. 
Thank you. 

RE:  Draft Comprehensive Plan 

What about WATER? 
∙Is there enough drinking water for the growth cited?
∙Conversely, what about the enormous amount of water from recent rainstorms?  Flooding is already a problem
and will only be worse with more impermeable surfaces.

 What about CITIZEN PARTICIPATION? 
∙Little to none.

What about FACT-BASED DATA? 
∙Little to none.

What about TIME? 
∙The draft plan was released on April 7th, just a little over a month ago.
∙The plan is to compress the process of change into 18 months when similar plans have required up to 4 years.

What about the TREES? 
∙If structures are built with hardly any space around them, there will be increasingly fewer trees.

Do people want to live in a community of paved streets and sidewalks--without trees and other plants? 

And where do the birds and animals live in that kind of barren wasteland? 

Rae Ann Weymouth 
548 Third Street 
Ann Arbor, MI   48103 


